
Colorado Restaurant Association Announces
Addition of Rachael Skinner to Board of
Directors

Rachael Skinner, Founder and CEO of the global ZUUS Workforce Inc., has joined the Colorado

Restaurant Association Board of Directors

DENVER, COLORADO, UNITED STATES, November 21, 2017 /EINPresswire.com/ -- The Colorado

Restaurant Association announces the addition of Rachael Skinner to their 2017 Board of

Directors.  

http://corestaurant.org/about-cra/about-board-of-directors

Ms. Skinner brings over 10 years of experience helping restaurant owners and managers deal

with a drastically changing labor environment. Founder and CEO of the global ZUUS Workforce

Inc., headquartered in Denver, she has supported the restaurant industry to optimize their

staffing levels to increase profit, improve customer service, and manage labor compliance across

the United States, Australia, and Asia.

Having seen similar changes in the Australian market seven years ago to what is coming to

Colorado, she feels she has a unique perspective to offer support. Ms. Skinner hopes to continue

to support the Colorado Restaurant community through the upcoming minimum wage increases

and extra overtime rules, so they can balance profitability and customer demand. She is

passionate about contributing and helping lobby for legislation that supports the restaurant

industry.

About ZUUS Workforce

ZUUS Workforce Inc provides cloud based staff scheduling platform ZUUS Dynamic Scheduling.

Front-line managers know their wage costs before the week starts, saving thousands of dollars

through efficient scheduling. ZUUS Dynamic Scheduling helps managers create schedules that

ensure their customers never wait too long for service. 

For more information about ZUUS Workforce, visit: https://www.zuusworkforce.com/

Rachael Skinner

ZUUS Workforce Inc.

702 494 8731
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/416898134
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